
 
 

THIRD STATEMENT CONCERNING  

SEPTEMBER 2020 ENTRANCE TEST 
 

Following our previous statements of 22 May 2020 and 6 July 2020, please find below an update dated 

today, 11 August 2020. 

We thank parents and carers who have already signed up their son/daughter for the Entrance Test. 

The application portal will remain open until 10 September 2020. The portal can be found here: 

https://applyonline2021.gsconsortiumsww.org.uk/  

Pupils who have already registered for the Test do not need to re-apply. 

Owing to the time out of school during the school year 2019-2020, we would like to support pupils in 

allowing them time to settle back into Year 6 before conducting the Test. 

We propose to conduct the Entrance Test between Saturday 3 October – Tuesday 6 

October 2020. Candidates will be informed of the date and time of their Entrance Test via 

a letter in week commencing 21 September 2020. 

Any further information or announcements will be posted on each of our schools’ websites, which are 

listed below.  

 

Published on 11 August 2020 
 

Dr A Bruton Head Teacher  Queen Mary’s High School  www.qmhs.org.uk  

Mr G Hickey Head Master  Haberdashers’ Adams   www.adamsgs.uk 

Mr R J Langton Head Master  Queen Mary’s Grammar School  www.qmgs.walsall.sch.uk  

Mr M J Scott Head Teacher  Newport Girls’ High School  www.nghs.org.uk 

Mrs T Young Head Teacher  Wolverhampton Girls’ High School www.wghs.org.uk 
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